For many of us a way of life has
ended. The corridors of S.P.F.H.S.
will echo through the summer
months with memories of 1968-
1969. In September, the Seniors’
new existence will be shaped from
their experiences here. Underclass-
men are now faced with the respon-
sibility of furthering the ideals and
traditions that the Seniors have left
behind.

CULMEN '69 has chronicled
many of the outstanding events of
this school year. It is not easy to
record in words and pictures the
essence of a year of living and the
emotions of the people who have
structured it. What has been put
into this yearbook will be supple-
mented by your memories.



